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Welcome back– It was great to see the kids back at school this week after Spring break. We are into our spring term and the 
weeks will start flying by as it gets warmer out. Thank you for keeping your kids home when they are feeling unwell and completing 
the daily health checks. We are being extra vigilant with the increase in Covid 19 cases in our province and on the island. 

Masks-Grade four and five students will be wearing masks at all times now. They can take them off outside if they are practicing 
social distancing measures. To ensure healthy mask wearing it might help to pack five clean masks into the back pack on Sunday 
night and then wash them before the following week. Our Kindergarten to Grade three students are encouraged to bring and wear 
masks when indoors.  Again using a clean mask every day is important for good health. These are new recommendations from the 
PHO.  Thank you for continuing to support the health and safety of all Willway staff and students. 

Parent Teacher conferences– Teachers will be letting you know this week how conferences will work in their class. Normally our 
spring conference is a Student led one but due to Covid we will continue to meet virtually or by phone with parents as needed or 
requested. Fingers crossed that we can go back to Student led in the fall!  

 

Coming Up: 

April 15—Early Dismissal Day 

April 16—Popcorn Day 

April 19—Non-Instructional Day 

April 20—Hot Lunch Day 

April 30– Popcorn Day 

 


